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Friday 26th April 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

  

Welcome to the Summer term! We hope you had a very restful Easter and are looking 

forward to hearing about all the exciting things your child will be learning about. 

 

Our learning this term will be ‘Dragons, Knights and Castles’ using the core text of 

‘Jack and the Beanstalk‘ and other traditional tales. During the next half term, we will 

be focusing on the core text ‘Light House Keepers’ Lunch’ by Ronda and David 

Armitage as part of our ‘Beside the Sea’ Theme. These core texts will form part of the 

teaching and learning alongside the National Curriculum. 

 

 

Summer 1 

 

Science: Everyday materials Maths: Measurement, Multiplication & Division, 

Fractions 

Religious Education: Sikhism – Who are 

Sikhs and where do they Worship? 

English: Writing inspired by ‘The Lighhouse 

Keepers Lunch’  

PSHE: Keeping Healthy   DT: Use levers and sliders to make a moving 

picture 

History: Monarchs and their castles  

  

Spring 2:  

 

Science: Everyday materials Maths: Position & direction, Place Value, Money, 

Time 

Religious Education: Christianity: Jesus the 

teacher  

English: Writing inspired by ‘Man on the Moon’  

PSHE: Growing & Changing Art: Designing & Making a sculpture 

Geography: Features of the seaside 

 

 

Children will need to bring their P.E. kits every Tuesday for dance and keep until Friday for 

our outdoor PE lessons.  Please ensure your child has appropriate kit.  Please make sure 

your child’s clothes are all labelled. The children are responsible for all their own clothes, 

this includes their school uniform and jumpers/coats etc. 

 

Homework will be found in their homework book, a menu has been stuck in for Summer 1 

and spellings will be sent home every Friday. The children will be expected to write the 

spellings for the test independently. The term the tests will be taken every Friday. 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading takes place daily in the classroom and books are changed every Friday. From 

next week children will take one book of their choice from the reading corner and a book 

which is targeted to their reading level that they should practice reading independently. 

We ask that you support your child’s progress by reading regularly with them and 

completing the reading record when they have read to you. The book will only be 

changed when you have done so. We also need your support in ensuring books are 

returned so that children can continue to have a wide range of books to read from.  

 

Due to phonics screening tests taking place early June, practice papers will also be sent 

home for the children to read and become familiar with. 

 

If you wish to contact us regarding your child’s education please make an appointment 

via the office or speak to us after school. 

We look forward to working with you and helping your child get the most from their 

education. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs. Akin, Miss Morgan and Mr Southcott. 
 


